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Haven’t we been blessed with some beautiful 
weather lately? We’re certainly making the most of 
it as planning is well underway for some of our 
biggest fundraising events over the coming months! 

We’re kicking things off with our much-loved 
Brailes 3 Hills Walk on Bank Holiday Monday, 5th 
May 2025. If you’re looking for a wonderful way to 
spend the day with family, friends, neighbours, 
children – and even your dogs – this is the perfect 
event! 

Join us for a scenic 6.2-mile walk taking in our 
iconic local hills: Castle Hill, Brailes Hill and Mine 
Hill. The route includes areas not normally open to 
the public, making it a rare chance to explore 
hidden corners of our beautiful countryside. It’s a 
brilliant opportunity to enjoy nature, get active, and 
be part of a much-loved village tradition. 

FOBS will once again be providing refreshments 
and delicious homemade cakes, which are always a 
hit with our hungry walkers. This is only possible 
with the help of our amazing volunteers – if you can 
lend a hand, please contact Selina on 07868 
243826. Last year’s walk (which had to be 
postponed) still raised an amazing £800 – with a 
little sunshine on our side, we’re aiming to beat 
that this year! 

Looking ahead, we’re hoping to host a relaxed 
after-school picnic on Friday 23rd May at Brailes 
Playing Field (weather permitting!). Pop the date in 
your diary and bring your picnic blanket – it’s the 
perfect way to wind down the week and enjoy a tea 
in the fresh air with friends. 

A huge THANK YOU to Claire, Emma and Alice for 
organising a fantastic Easter Disco and to all our 
Easter disco volunteers – it raised an impressive 
£306.47. We’re so grateful for all your efforts- and 
the children danced their socks off! 

We’d also like to extend our thanks to the amazing 
local businesses who have generously donated 
prizes for our Annual Summer Raffle – perfect 
treats for the holidays! Raffle books will be sent 
home this month, so keep an eye out. 

Wishing all our families a joyful and sunshine-filled 
May. With love, Mary, Selina & Susan x 
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Above; Brailes 3 Hills Walk, taking place this year on May 5th  Below: Our current Fundraising 
Efforts 

*Still to bank Easter Break the rules day fundraising 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


